
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Village Board of the Village of Mishicot will be 

holding a Public Hearing on the updated Flood Plain Ordinance on Tuesday, December 

6, 2022 at 6:45 p.m. at the Village Hall located at 511 E. Main Street, Mishicot, 

Wisconsin. All persons from the Village of Mishicot are invited to attend, and all 

comments are welcome. 

 

        Kathy Reissmann 

        Village Clerk-Treasurer 

 
 
The public hearing site is accessible to people with disabilities.  If your attendance requires special accommodation, 

please contact the Village Clerk-Treasurer at (920) 755-2525. 

 

This notice was posted on 11-14-22 at the following locations:  Bank First-Mishicot, Shipbuilders Credit Union-

Mishicot, Mishicot Village Hall, Mishicot Post Office, Village of Mishicot website. 


